April 2009
Dear Friend:

When my husband Michael and I traveled to China last year with the Lieutenant Governors Association, I was deeply moved by the earthquake devastation I witnessed in Mianyang. I was even further moved when we had the opportunity to meet some schoolchildren who survived and heard stories of their friends who did not.

What has come from that experience is a desire to help and send smiles and happiness in the form of 1500 backpacks filled with school supplies, books and items that reflect the beauty of Connecticut. I have teamed up with APAC: Asian Pacific American Coalition of CT—with their efforts, contacts and enthusiasm I am confident our project will be a success.

Below are the particulars of what we need to do.

Project Goal: 1500 backpacks. Solid color only—no logos or images can be on the backpack.

Attached is a list of suggested supplies to include. There are also websites for book suggestions—the students are middle school aged. Harry Potter is popular there as well. 
Due to weight limitations—PAPERBACKS ONLY.

IMPORTANT: For shipping purposes, the backpack MUST NOT weigh more than 4 pounds with everything in it.

Thank you for your willingness to bring smiles to schoolchildren on the other side of world. It means a great deal to me and it will mean even more to these wonderful children.

With warmth and gratitude,

Carol Fedele

